
Priests of the Parish 

Fr. Padraig McMahon, Adm. 

Fr. Michael Kilmartin 

Fr. Paul Crosbie 

Fr. Joseph Naikarakudy 
 

Parish Office Hours  

Monday—Friday 9am-5pm 

(closed 1-2pm) Tel: 044 9348338 
Email: cathedral@dioceseofmeath.ie 
 

Vigil Mass (Saturday) 
Cathedral: 6pm   

Sunday Mass Times 
Cathedral: 8.30am, 11am, 12.30pm  

St. Paul’s: 10.30am, 12noon   

Walshestown: 9am  

Brotenstown: 10am 

Gainstown: 11am 
 

Daily Mass Times  
7.45am & 10am Cathedral 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 8am-8pm 
 

Bereavement Support 
087-6309808 
 

Confessions  
Saturday 2.30pm—3.30pm 

Parish of Mullingar 
Cathedral of Christ the King,  

St Paul’s,  Walshestown,  
Brotenstown & Gainstown   

mullingarparish.ie 

 

Collections last weekend 
 

Cathedral: €3,318 

St Paul’s: €1,213 Thank  
Walshestown:€174    You! 

Brotenstown: €197 

Gainstown: €160 

Parish Envelopes: €1,315 

 

THIS WEEKS MASS INTENTIONS  
The weekday Mass in St Paul’s will resume in 

September.  The daily Masses in the Cathedral at 

7.45am and 10am will continue during the summer 

months. 
 

Monday: 7.45am: Niall Benentt. 10am: Mairead 

Hanevy.   Tuesday : 7.45am: Eddie & Johnny 

Carroll. 10am: Florrie Daly.  Wednesday: 7.45am: 

Jack & Maisie Hanrahan. 10am: Michael & Patricia 

Flynn.  Thursday 7.45am: Michael, James & Peter 

Nugent. 10am: Eithne & Michael Lenihan. Friday 

10am: Margaret McCoy. Saturday 7.45am: 

Chrisstopher & Annie Smith & Pat Lacey. 10am: 

Anniversaries Occurring. Saturday Vigil 6pm: 

John McLoughlin, Newtown (1st Ann) Sunday 

11am: Nancy Willis, Lady Aberdeen Cottages (1st 

Ann) St Paul’s 10.30am: Brigid Bourke, Ardilaun 

Heights (M.M.) 12noon: Ronnie Whyte, 

Ballinderry (M.M.)  Walshestown 9am: Tom & 

Carmel Fagan. Brotenstown 10am: Myles Hope.  

Gainstown 11am: Mathew Garry (1st Ann)  

RIP 
Paul Hopkins, The Moorings & Kinnegad 

Finian Cavanagh, Drumloose 

Andy Nevin, Canada & Multyfarnham 

Edward Reid, Kilkenny & Ashefield 
 

We welcome these children who were recently 

baptised:  Haynalka & Arpad Paragi, Ardleigh Park; 

Emmanuel & Joseph Adeogun, Belvedere Hills; 

Fionn Kavanagh, Glenmore Wood; Aaron 

Corcoran, Ardleigh Vale; Eric Campbell, 

Prospect Avenue; Ellen Bracken, Beechgrove; 

Sayde Whelen, Lynn Heights. 

Cemetery Devotions  
Kenny & Hopestown, today, after 10am Mass in 

Brotenstown Church. 

 

Lough Derg  - 3 Day Pilgrimage 
The pilgrim island of Lough Derg is open 

for the summer season.  Many people visit 

the island to retreat from the daily existence 

and to spend time with God in prayer and 

reflection. The pilgrimage is a unique place 

to experience forgiveness and peace. 
 

3 Day Local Pilgrimage from 16th—18th July. Bus 

leaves Mullingar Park Hotel at 8am on Thursday. For 

more details, please contact Carmel at 9374818.  

               ________________________ 
 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes led by 

Bishop Michael Smith, 12-17 September.  Return 

flights, 5 nights hotel full board, insurance & taxes 

€719, to book contact Pilgrimage Abroad 01-6359300.  

 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock, Sunday 9th 

August, bus leaves from post office at 8.30am, for 

more information contact Bridie 9344926 

Walshestown Cemetery Committee, would like 

to thank all who contributed to the collection on 

cemetery Sunday, monies will be used for upkeep 

of cemetery. 

Legion of Mary, meetings Wednesdays 6.45pm & 

Thursdays 7pm, Bethany. New members welcome. 

Charismatic Pray er group, Mon, 8pm, Bethany.  

Our Lady Queen of Peace Prayer group Thurs-

days, Cathedral 7pm.  

 

Youth Readers 

Would you like to become a youth reader in the 

Cathedral to read at Sunday Mass? If you are 

interested please contact Linda in the parish 

office. Training will be provided.  
 

Altar Servers 

At this time each we recruit new altar servers 

for Sunday Mass.  Children in 3rd, 4th, 5th & 

6th classes in school can apply.  Training will 

be provided.  If interested please contact parish 

office.  

Are you getting married? 

If you are getting married during the summer 

months your paperwork should be complete at this 

stage.  Couples planning a wedding next year 

should know that our parish wedding guidelines are 

available on our website www.mullingarparish.ie. 

Couples intending to marry should check out 

www.gettingmarried.ie and www.accord.ie 

We wish the Westmeath Team the very best of luck 

again today in the Leinster Football Final especially the 

local lads, Denis, John, Lorcan, Shane, Paul, Killian & 

Darragh.  
 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend whether you are 

going to the match in Croke Park or the Mullingar 

Agricultural show in Culleen. We wish the 

organisers of the events in town the very best 

of luck and thank them for the work in helping 

to build a sense of community. 

Give Blood and help others ....  

Monday-Thursday, 4.30pm-8pm,  

Annebrook House Hotel. 

Tax-rebate forms are currently being sent to a 

number of parishioners and we appreciate your 

continued support. The parish can claim tax back 

for both PAYE and Self-Assessed taxpayers who 

contribute €250 to the parish in a given year.  The 

Finance Committee and the priests of the parish 

thank all who are so faithful in supporting the par-

ish financially. 

Apostolic Journey of the Holy Father to Ecuador, Bolivia 

and Paraguay 

Pope Francis is currently visiting Latin America 

highlighting countries badly effected by climate 

change. His latest encyclical is about “care for 

our common home” and our need to take 

responsibility for how we use the earth while 

ensuring justice for poorer nations and people.  You can 

read Laudato si in full online www.laudato-si.va and copies 

will be available for purchase in the Cathedral shop.  

If you are on holidays here or just visiting, 

you are welcome.  May your stay in our 

community be a time of joy and refreshment 

for you and yours.  

Congratulations to Fr Frank Monks, superior in St Camilians in 

Killucan who celebrates 50 years as a priest and also Fr John 

McGrath, Columban Father connected to our parish who 

celebrates his diamond jubilee in Boher Church on Friday 

evening.  

Work will take place in the coming weeks to repair the 

walls between the Cathedral grounds and the Social Service 

Centre.  During the works, please observe the safety signs 

and exercise care if parking in the Cathedral car park. 


